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June 24, 2019

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket 15-199 Supplement #1 Rate Case Surcharge Cancellation
Docket 15-199 Supplement #2 Recovery of Uncollected Revenue

Dear Ms. Howland:

Abenaki Water Company (AWC) is submitting to the NH Public Utilities Commission a Cancellation of
Supplement #1 Tariff for Lakeland Sewer that was issued in order 25,945 in the above-referenced
docket.

We are also submitting Supplemental #2 Tariff pages for Recovery of Uncollected Revenue in the
Lakeland Sewer System, as required by Order 26,257 in the above-referenced docket.

The original and 2 copies ofthe supplemental #1 and #2 tariffs have been mailed to the NH Public
Utilities Commission at the address above. The service list will receive the electronic version only.

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact me at 603-293-8580.

Sincerely,

Pauline Doucette
President

www.abena kiwatercompany.com
Specializing in water system operations and maintenance

32 Artisan Court #2 • Gilford, NH 03249 • Phone 603 293-8580 • Fax 603 524-4501
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